A sample question as well as answer Class: 5

For Questions 1-8

Read the text and answer the questions 1, 2, 3 and 4

Sometimes the food we like to eat isn't the healthiest food for us. The Food Pyramid helps us to understand the different food groups, and it tells much of each food group we should eat.



Look at the picture of the Food Pyramid. We eat more of the foods at the bottom of the pyramid. What foods do you see at the bottom? These are things made from grain, for example, rice, ruti and bread. Potatoes are not grains, but they similar. Grains give us energy.

Fruit and vegetables are in the next level of the pyramid. These are also very important for us. They have vitamins. They help our eyes and our health. On the next level, there are fish, meat, dairy products, beans and lentils. Meat, fish and chicken have protein. Beans and lentils do, too! Dairy products are things like milk and eggs. They help our teeth and bones. Protein and dairy make us strong. Fat and oil are at the top of the Food Pyramid. These make food delicious, but our body doesn't need very much of them. Sometimes we can't get food from all the different food groups. But when we have choices about food, we need to make good choices.

1. Match the words of Column A	with their meaning that is mentioned in the text in Co	lumn B (there
is two extra).		$1 \times 5 = 5$

Column A	Column B		
a) Food	i) now and then		
b) Sometimes	ii) a set in which elements are included		
c) Pyramid	iii) the lower side of anything		
d) Group	iv) the upper side of something		
e) Bottom	v) a construction having a polygonal base and triangular sides		
	vi) a poisonous thing		
	vii) any substance that is eaten by an animal to give energy and build tissue		
Answer:	·		

(i)	
	(1)
	(1)

(a) + (vii)	(b)+ (i)	(c)+ (v)	(d)+ (ii)	(e)+ (iii)

⁽ii) Extra

Column A	Column B	
a) For example	i) to assist	
b) Grains	ii) the upper part of anything	
c) Help	iii) a diet for growth and for repair of tissues	
d) Protein	iv) the lower part of anything	
e) Top v) corns		
	vi) to exchange	
	vii) for instance	

Answer:

(a) + (vii) (b) + (v) (c) + (i) (d) + (iii) (e) + (ii)
--

or

Fill in the blanks with suitable words from the box:

		made	important	strong	fat and oil	help	eggs	vitamins
--	--	------	-----------	--------	-------------	------	------	----------

a) Rice is from gain.

b) Fruit and vegetables are for us.

c) They have

- d) Milk and are dairy products.
- e) Our body does not need very much of

Answer:

a	b	с	d	е
made	important	vitamins	eggs	fat and oil

2. Write 'True' for correct statement or 'False' for incorrect statement.

- a) There are four levels in the Food Pyramid.
- b) The bottom level of the Pyramid has food from protein and dairy.
- c) Foods made of grain give us energy.
- d) Eggs help our eyes.
- e) Milk helps to make us strong.
- f) Our bodies need a lot of fat and oil.

Answer:

a) True b) True c) True d) False e) True f) False

3. Answer the following questions.

- a) How does the Food Pyramid help us?
- b) Which foods are at the bottom of the Food Pyramid?
- c) Which foods have vitamins?
- d) What kinds of foods should we eat for health?
- e) What are the dairy products?
- f) Which foods contain protein?

Answer:

- a) The Food Pyramid helps us to understand the different groups.
- b) Rice, ruti and bread are at the bottom of the Food Pyramid.
- c) Fruit and vegetables have vitamins.
- d) We should eat fish, meat, dairy products, beans and lentils for protein.
- e) Milk and eggs are the dairy products.
- f) Fish, meat, dairy products, beans and lentils contain protein.

4. Write a short composition about Food Pyramid.

[Write at least five sentences about the topic. Remember to use capital letters, punctuation, correct spelling and sentence structure]

Answer: Grains like, rice, ruti and bread are at the bottom of the Food Pyramid. They give us energy. Fruit and vegetables are in the next level of the pyramid and they help our eyes and our health. On the next level, there are fish, meat, dairy products, beans and lentils which have protein. Fat and oil are at the top of the Food Pyramid make our food delicious.

Read the text and answer the questions 5, 6, 7 and 8.

There was a cowboy in a village. He used to tend his cows and goats near a forest. At times he used to cry out loudly by saying, "Tiger! Tiger! Help me." The villagers used to run towards the boy to help him. But they used to find no tiger. The cowboy used to laugh at them. One day the tiger really came and sprang on the cowboy. The cowboy cried out for help loudly. But none came there to help him. The tiger killed the boy and his goats.

1×6= 6

 $2 \times 6 = 12$

10

5. Fill in the blanks with the given words. There are more words than necessary.

|--|

- a) There was a cowboy in a.....
- b) The villagers used to towards the boy.
- c) The used to laugh at the villagers.
- d) The tiger really
- e) The killed the boy.

Answer:

а	b	с	d	e
village	run	cowboy	came	tiger

6. Write 'True' for correct statement or 'False' for incorrect statement.

- a) The cowboy lived in a town.
- b) The cowboy used to laugh at the villagers.
- c) The tiger really came from the forest.
- d) The cowboy got rid of from tiger.
- e) The cowboy used to tend cows and goats.
- f) When the tiger really came all the villagers helped the cowboy.
- Answer: a) False b) True c) False d) True e) False f) False

7. Answer the following questions.

- a) Where did the cowboy tend the cows and goats?
- b) What did he do?
- c) Why did the villagers run towards the forest?
- d) Who laughed at the villagers?
- e) What did the tiger kill?

Answer:

- a) The cowboy used to tend his cows and goats near a forest.
- b) The cowboy used to cry out loudly by saying, "Tiger! Tiger! Help me."
- c) The villagers used to run towards the forest to help the cowboy.
- d) The cowboy laughed at the villagers.
- e) The tiger killed the cowboy and his goats.
- 8. Suppose, you are Luna. You live in Dhaka. Your friend Lira wanted to know the story about a cowboy and tiger. Now write a letter to your friend about the story cowboy and tiger. 10

Answer:

25 April, 2020 Dhaka

Dear Lira.

At first take my love. I hope you are well. You wanted to know the story about a cowboy and tiger a cowboy and tiger. Now I am writing you about it.

A cowboy lived in a village. He used to tend his cows and goats near a forest. At times he used to cry out loudly by saying, "Tiger! Tiger! Help me." The villagers came to help the cowboy. The cowboy made fun and laugh. One day the tiger really came and caught the cowboy. The cowboy cried out for help loudly. But none came there to help him. The tiger killed the boy and his cows and goats.

No more today. With best wishes and love.

Yours loving friend

Luna

From		Stamp
Luna	То	
Dhaka	Lira	
	Laxmipur, Rajshahi	

 $2 \times 5 = 10$

 $1 \times 5 = 5$

 $1 \times 6 = 6$